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May 12, 2014

Mr. Tim Cazier

Division Of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street Room 215

Denver, Colorado 80203

Dear, Tim,

Please f ind attached our Engineers (RJH Consultants) response to the Blue Earth Solutions hydrological assumptions. Southw est

Farms, Inc. is very concerned that Staff w ould recommend approval based on the study that has been provided by Blue Earth to date

and Staff w ould rather require a much more detailed analysis w ith proper methods. This requirement w ould be consistent w ith the

requirement established in both the SWSP and the Mining Permit that the dew atering of Evans #2 not cause injury to other surrounding

senior w ater rights as a result of these permits. 

Southw est Farms, Inc. also understands that Fremont Paving and Readymix, Inc. is currently w orking on a detailed monitoring plan for

the Amendment as been required by Staff.  Southw est Farms, Inc. looks forw ard to receiving a copy of the monitoring plan and being

able to have our Engineer respond to this criteria as w ell.

Also Southw est Farms, Inc. is currently w orking on coming to an agreement for mitigation for the depletions being caused by the

current pumping and future expansion of the Evans Pit #2 w ith both John Paul Ary (Fremont Paving and Redimix, Inc.) and Mark Morley

(Stonew all Springs Quarry/Morley Companies). We w ill provide you a copy for the record if  and w hen w e come to an agreement.

Sincerely,

John Sliman

Southw est Farms, Inc
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May 12, 2014 

 

Mr. John P. Ary 

Fremont Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc. 

P.O. Box 841 

Cañon City, CO 81215 

 

Ms. Angela M. Bellantoni 

Environmental Alternatives, Inc. 

1107 Main St. 

Cañon City, CO 81212 

 

Re: Evans #2 Pit, File No. M-2000-041, 

Hydrogeologic Evaluation Comments for Amendment 1 (AM-01) 

 

Dear Mr. Ary and Ms. Bellantoni: 

 

On May 12, 2014, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received the attached 

comments from John Sliman of Southwest Farms, Inc.  These comments are in response to the 

January 2014 Hydrogeologic Evaluation of the Evans Pit #2 prepared by Blue Earth Solutions, LLC.  

 

The Division is providing these comments to you in order for you to have an opportunity to present a 

response prior to our detailed review of the Hydrogeologic Evaluation.  The current decision date 

for this application is May 30, 2014.  Please be advised that if you are unable to satisfactorily 

address any concerns identified in this review before the decision date, it will be your responsibility 

to request an extension of the review period.  If there are outstanding issues that have not been 

adequately addressed prior to the end of the review period, and no extension has been requested, the 

Division will deny this application. 

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

ec: Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS 

 Tyler O’Donnell, DRMS 

DRMS file 


